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October 14, 1986 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Grading of Secretarial and Clerical Assistants 
and Assistants to Executive Directors 

There follows the text of a memorandum, dated October 10, 1986, 
and received from Mr. Dallara prior to the close of business on that date: 

I would like to register my objection to the recommendations 
of the Committee on Executive Board Administrative Matters (CAM) as 
set forth in EBAP/86/238, 10/7/86. This objection is based on a 
number of considerations, principally the fact that a different 
approach is being proposed for grading of Executive Directors' 
staff than for the rest of the Fund staff. I am not convinced that 
this difference is warranted and believe that it may raise serious 
questions regarding equity of treatment of Fund staff. 

In our view, jobgrading-- similar to that recently completed 
for Fund staff positions --should be performed for secretarial 
assistant positions in Executive Directors' offices, and new grades 
should be assigned on that basis before the set-aside amounts from 
the 1984 and 1985 compensation reviews are distributed. 

Please record my objection in the minutes of the appropriate 
Board meeting. 

No other objection and no request for Executive Board discussion 
was received within the period for lapse-of-time consideration of the 
recommendations set forth in EBAP/86/238. Accordingly, those 
recommendations have been deemed approved by the Executive Board and will 
be recorded in the minutes of the next meeting, together with the objection 
set forth above. 
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